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BURY EAST TOWNSHIP FORUM 

ITEMS RAISED IN OPEN FORUM: 9th July 2013    
 

 Raised by ITEM RAISED AT OPEN FORUM Action by Action 

1 Tim Boaden 
(Seedfield 
TRA) 

Referred to the bus lane at the bottom 
of Bolton Road and highlighted a 
number of issues relating to the 
location of the bottom section of the 
enforceable area.  
 
Mr Boaden explained that this was 
raising a number of concerns with 
residents who had received 
enforcement penalties and had trouble 
manoeuvring their vehicles due to 
other vehicles blocking their way. 
 
 

Township 
Coordinator 

DT to arrange a meeting between Cllr Cassidy, Ian Lord 
(Highways) and local residents to resolve the issue.  

2 Mr Ainsworth Could information be provided on the 
positioning of full bus shelters. Some 
bus stops had shelters and others 
didn’t, why was this? 

 

Township 
Coordinator 

Transport for Greater Manchester asked to attend 
November meeting of Township Forum.  

3 
 

Resident Referred to issues with anti social 
behaviour and other types of crime 
taking place from one particular house 
within Redvales ward. The information 
was provided to be forwarded onto the 
Anti Social Behaviour Co – ordinator 

Township 
Coordinator 

Information passed to Bury Council Anti-social Behaviour 
Team for investigation. 
 
Police to attend September meeting.  

 


